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Dear Talbot Parents and Families,
Homeroom Teachers

Parents can log into Skyward to find out your child’s teacher. Homeroom teachers also emailed parents Welcome
letters today to introduce themselves and open up lines of communication.

Meet the Teacher (In Person Option)

The Talbot Meet the Teacher day will be tomorrow (8/6). We are so excited to have everyone on campus. Thank
you for keeping everyone in our school community safe by social distancing as much as possible and wearing a
face covering.

e Employees and visitors must wear masks inside all schools and district facilities inside schools through
September 17.

e Students must wear masks the first two weeks of school (More information and guidelines are provided on
the SBAC website (sbac.edu).

Kindergarten & Pre-K 8:00-11:00 Parents will receive information from the
front office at the end of next week about
how to schedule a Meet the Teacher

Scheduled Appointments appointment for kindergarten families.

Grades 1-5 11:00-12:00 Student last names A-M

12:30-1:30 Student last names N-Z

Meet the Teacher (Zoom Option)

We will have a Zoom Meet the Teacher option on Monday (8/9/21) at 9:00 a.m. for families that are unable to make
the Friday (8/6) Meet the Teacher or prefer a virtual format. Zoom links for each teacher’s Zoom Meet the Teacher
on Monday will be available on the Talbot website home page (talbot.sbac.edu).

Supply Lists

The Talbot school website includes general supply lists for each grade level. Teachers may provide more specific
information when school starts. https://app.teacherlists.com/schools/13079-william-s-talbot-elementary

First Day of School

Our first day of school will be Tuesday, August 10. Have a question about registration or transportation? Contact
Mrs. CJ (jonesca@gm.sbac.edu) or our front office (352-955-6716). Amanda Sullivan is the EDEP Coordinator
(sullivanad@gm.sbac.edu) if you have questions regarding the afterschool program.

Dr. Chris Beland, Principal
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